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Putting Smiles on Children’s Faces
in Howth on Sunday June 27th 2010
Calling all boat owners!
Variety Ireland - The Children’s Charity, is a non-profit charitable organistion dedicated to raising funds for children with special needs.

This is the first time that they are bringing the “National Boat for Hope” to Irish children.

What is the “National Boat for Hope?”
Variety Ireland aim to share a boating experience with children who have special needs and raise funds for their comfort and benefit.  See this link to a recent hosting of the event by Vancouver Yacht Club. http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=xVZrfvxaH98  (If you have problems opening just copy and paste to web address and it should open)
The kids and their families will return ashore to enjoy a party where all are welcome to join them on the harbourfront with clowns and entertainers and enjoy a barbeque lunch, lucky dips, puppet shows, tambola and various other games.  It will be fun for all families and visitors will be made very welcome.

We are looking for volunteer boat owners and crew to help take the children out for a short (45 minute approx.) trip. Some of the children are wheelchair bound and as such offers of motor vessels with appropriate sized decks would be of great benefit to the event.
“Because not every child’s life is smooth sailing”
If you can help please contact Pat Murphy at 087 253 13 41
Or better still contact Pat on email: patandolivia@hotmail.com for further details and information.

See the many Variety Cub of Ireland projects (including the unique Liberty Swing for wheelchairs at www.varietyireland.org
